Town of Felsenthal
Council Meeting
August 12, 2014

Mayor Newbury called the meeting to order. At roll call the following members were present:
Troy Clawson, John Newbury and Virginia Harris. Ms. Neal and Mr. Holland were not present.
Mr. Newbury moved, seconded by Mr. Clawson, to accept the minutes for the regular meeting,
July 8™ 2014, as presented. The roll call vote was unanimous. The motion passed.

Old Business

AGFC Marine fuel tax money for paving K Avenue was approved for $99,000. Mayor Newbury told

the council, that she had received the contract from AGFC, and she would sign and return

it to them tomorrow, Wednesday, August 13, 2014. The labor will be contributed by County Judge Mike
Loftin. The town will be provide up to three culverts for side streets, especially 3" and K Avenue.

Mayor Newbury reminder the council members that petitions for mayoral and alderman Independent
candidates for November election—must be in County Clerk’s office no later than noon on August 15,
2014.

Quality Electric has completed the work of replacing the Water Tower control box.

Sandra Clark has begun the rehab work on our sign out front. It should be completed in a couple of
weeks.

The status of our contracted fencing project was discussed. When the rain lets up long enough for that
low, damp corner off 1st Street to dry out, he will finish the job. The other two parts of the project--the
fencing and gate on the lift station on Short Circle, and the repair of the fencing around the water
tower--are completed.

Financial Reports (July, 2014) were presented. Mr. Newbury moved, seconded by Mr. Clawson,
to accept the financial reports as presented. The motion passed.

Mrs. Harris moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Newbury. The motion passed.
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